9t September, 2019.

Year 5 Clitheroe Castle Visit

Dear Parents,

In the Autumn Term, the children in Year 5 will be learning about The Anglo-Saxons. As a result of this, we
have organised an educational visit to Clitheroe Castle in Clitheroe on Wednesday 16th October. The
purpose of the visit is for the children to learn about and understand the way the Anglo-Saxons lived and
how the downfall of the Anglo-Saxons came about in 1066.

Children will be accompanied on the trip by six adults, which include the year 5 class teachers and year 5
support staff. The class will meet at school at the normal time (08:40) ready for the coach to depart
Walton-le-Dale Primary School at 09:15.

The cost per child for the trip is £9.85, this can be paid on Parentpay £4.85 return coach fare, £5.00 per
child for entry to the castle and all the activities provided. Please complete and return the attached
permission slip.

The children will be required to bring a small rucksack, containing a packed lunch (disposable carrier bags
only) and a waterproof jacket, should they need it. Your child could also bring a small amount of money
(no more than £5) in a named envelope, for them to purchase an item from the gift shop.

The class will arrive back at school at 15:10, where you will be able to collect your child at the normal time.
However, due to heavy traffic on the M6 motorway, please be advised that we may return a short time
after.

If you wish to discuss this further, please feel free to contact us. We do hope you are able to support this
fantastic opportunity,

Yours sincerely,

Mr Moat and Mrs. Bell
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| give permission for my child to take part in the trip to Clitheroe Castle.
| confirm there have been no changes to the Medical/Consent form.

O I have paid £9.85 on Parentpay
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